
 
From: Selena Kyle [mailto:skyylie@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2008 10:54 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: comments re: RIN 1210-AB07 

I strongly support the Department of Labor's proposal to amend the ERISA rules to 
require more disclosure of the fees hidden in 401k and 403b accounts. I make a modest 
salary and am at least 35 years from retirement, so I can't afford to waste my retirement 
savings on fees. Please help us understand what we're truly being charged. 
  
Thanks and regards, 
  
Selena Kyle 
San Francisco, CA 
 


